Circular No (27) for 2017
On Hijri New Year 1439 Public Holiday

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your
endeavors.

On the occasion of the upcoming Hijri New Year, which will fall on the first
day of Muharram 1439, may it be happily returned with prosperity and
blessings; and pursuant to Article (100/5) of the Cablnet Resolutlon No
(13) for 2012 concerning the Executive Regulations;ef Federé\I Law by
Decree No (11) for 2008 on Human Resources mtﬂe Fadéral Q—‘@Vernment
and amendments thereof, determining* ofﬁq&b ﬁwoL&da?s dne “federal
ministries and authorities; 4% gor 4ed B ,.\@\x\-*\' . "\
A, LIPS SN - Y
» O N oo Qv
It has been deadec{ that allmﬁnlstﬁeé\)aq(:k\feaer@{ entities will remain
closed on the fist' day\@f Mu&h\arrém 1439 tq\m‘éﬂ< the Hijri New Year.
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On th|s QC)L%SI({[},&WG h\ave thQ apiéasure to congratulate President His
Highness shé?kr\ Khéllfa B Zayed Al Nahyan, His Highness Sheikh
Mohammacjﬁﬂﬁ Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of
the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, and Their Highnesses the Supreme Council
Members and Rulers of emirates, wishing them happiness, health and
prosperity. Congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE

and the Arab and Islamic countries on this blessed occasion.

Many happy returns
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